General
Aviation

news & updates

South Valley Overflow Parking

The north parking lot at South Valley Regional Airport is filling up on a regular basis, so the
airport has added a gravel parking area west of Gate A to accommodate overflow

parking. Tenants and customers who can not park in a painted parking spot should plan to use
overflow parking to ensure emergency response vehicles can access the north hangar area.

Young Eagles at Tooele Valley
Airport July 17

The Experimental Aircraft Association (EAA)
Chapter 23 is bringing the Young Eagles flight
program to Tooele Valley Airport on July

17. Kids ages 8-17 are eligible to receive their
first airplane ride from the group. Flights will
operate between 8 and 11 a.m. To register for
the event, click here.

South Valley Hangar Waiting List Updated

The first update of the South Valley Regional Airport hangar waiting list since implementation of
the $150 deposit is now available. The demand for single, enclosed hangars has dropped from
270 spots to 107. Demand for all hangar categories has dropped at least 33%. The updated
Salt Lake International Airport hangar waiting list will be published in July. Both waiting lists can
be found here.

Master Planning Kicks Off for South Valley Regional and Tooele
Valley Airports

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports is updating the master plans for South Valley
Regional Airport and Tooele Valley Airport. The master plan will determine the future facility
needs of the airports and help chart a strategic course for the next 20 years. RS&H
Engineering Consultants were the successful bidders for the master plan project and plan to
kick off the process in July. A series of meetings will be held for tenants and users of both
airports. Stay tuned for more details.


https://youngeaglesday.org/
https://slcairport.com/about-the-airport/general-aviation/

Excelsior Academy First Graders
Visit Tooele Valley Airport

Tooele Valley Airport hosted 150 first graders
from Excelsior Elementary School on May 26.
Salt Lake International Airport Wildlife
Division was on hand to discuss the
importance of wildlife management at an
airport. The day was topped off by a skydive
demonstration by the crew at Skydive Utah.

Points of Contact

General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, (801) 556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
(801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, (801) 575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, (801) 575-2401.
Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443
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